
 
  
For immediate release: Monday, February 1, 2010 
Contact:  Allison Barrows, Marion County Dog Shelter, (503) 566-6966 or 
 Sonya Heard, Marion County Dog Shelter, (503) 566-6966 
 

Residents with lost dogs are asked to visit Marion County Dog Shelter 
 
The Marion County Dog Shelter needs your help. The shelter is currently housing many 
stray dogs and is near capacity. Have you lost your dog? Not know where to look? Please 
visit the dog shelter to see if your missing dog is with us, where shelter staff are working 
hard to help them find their way home. 
 
The dog shelter is located at 3550 Aumsville Hwy SE in Salem and is open from 8:00 
a.m. to 5:30 p.m. For more information, you visit their website at http://www.mcdogs.net 
or call 503-566-6966.  
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